

Complete Nursery Day Care and Early Years Learning

Dear Parents, welcome to August! How fast has this year gone and how busy is the Nursery as I'm sure you've all seen! It's also been the start of saying farewell to our families whose children are going to school this year. One family have been coming to the Nursery for eleven years having had three children here over the years. Every tour I show around I can't express enough of how much of a family we are, as staff, as carers, bonding with the children and making friendships with parents and families. I'm sure you've all seen that we have helpers on the door in the morning (with the older children). They ask "can we help you" every morning and love creating their own register and reaching out stickers from the drawer. It's so much of a pleasure for them - being grown up - and it's also lovely to see how parents interact with the children, watching their confidence grow. Thank you! Happy reading, Mandi

<u>Allergies</u> - We recently sent a message out to parents regarding confirming children's food allergies. With updating our policies, we would really appreciate parents providing us in writing confirming any allergies so that we can ensure we follow your instructions. Please can you contact Alex on the Famly app.

Who's who:-

Sabrina, Nursery Manager/Person in charge sabrina@lymenurseryschool.co.uk

Lorraine, Deputy Manager deputy@lymenurseryschool.co.uk

Louise, Finance and funding info@lymenurseryschool.co.uk

Mandi, Sales & Customer Liaison mandi@lymenurseryschool.co.uk

Diary Dates:-

Teddy Bears Picnic - date to be confirmed Bank Holiday - 25th August Nursery closed Parents Evening - 23rd October 2025 Paolo Loraso - 5th November 2025

<u>Funding</u> — Please contact Mandi if you require any additional days from September 2025 with the extra funding that's applicable from 9 months plus. 30 hours maybe eligible from the term after babies/children turn 9 months. Certain criteria apply. Visit <u>Childcarechoices.co.uk</u>

Rooms:- All rooms have been, as always super busy, baking, magnetic ice-cubes, school role play, outdoor play, discovering lady-birds, tuff spot displays, dressing up, Danny Go dancing, Miss Rachel dance classes ... name it... WE DO IT!

Wedding Bells! - we are delighted for our new Nursery Cook, Alex who will be marrying her fiancé Andy on Monday 4th August. Some of the staff will be there on Monday to celebrate their day! Happy wedding day Alex and Andy! XX

Thank you to everyone who is providing suncream and sun hats for the children for when the weather has been lovely ... summer is not over yet (hopefully)! Just a reminder to label your children's clothing, as although we get the children weather ready, it's really hard to stop them from taking the items of clothing off ... we often play find the hat/water bottle/shoe in the garden:-)

Invest ... in the best!

with The Lyme Nursery www.lymenurseryschool.co.uk / Tel 01782 616188